
Fort Bend County 
Sheriff's Office 
C.I.D. 

Memo 

Date: May 24, 2010 

To: Lou Ann Mullings-Fiscal Coordinator 

From: Sgt. Colunga 

Re: Sexual Assault Bills 

Please be advised the following sexual assault exam bills were 
received, processed, or approved for payment by me after the 2009 
fiscal year ended: 

the amount of $687.00 

the amount of $581.25 
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